Name of MP
Address of MP
Date
Dear (insert local MP’s name)

I am writing to express my deep concern about the proposal announced by the Minister for Education, the Hon Dan Tehan, to increase the cost of tertiary study in the humanities.

Under these proposed changes, the cost of a three-year humanities degree will more than double from around $20,000 to $43,500. This fee will present a particular obstacle to students from working-class, disadvantaged, culturally diverse, rural and regional communities. (Add a few words on your own local electorate and/or personal circumstances if you wish.) 
The Minister says the changes are to ensure the ‘job readiness’ of graduates.  I argue that degrees in the humanities do equip students with the skills needed for employment in these challenging times.  Humanities students graduate with high-level abilities in analytical thinking, innovation, problem-solving and communication, and go on to valuable work in many different fields. I have used my degree in the humanities to obtain employment as … (Add your own circumstances here – what have your humanities qualifications meant to you?).
This proposal is fundamentally unfair and to the detriment of Australian society. We should ensure that students of all backgrounds can study the humanities without incurring the burden of a large debt. This will enable a broad cross-section of our society to critically engage with our past and to make critical contributions to our future. 

For the reasons outlined, I urge you to take action against the proposed amendments to the study of humanities in Australia.
Yours faithfully

(sign)

Your name and role/position
